
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Good Morning, 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, July 6, 2021 8:21 AM 
'null@getconor.com' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: I am AGAINST the proposed FPL rate increases 

Follow up 
Completed 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/6/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07482-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----
From: null@getconor.com <null@getconor.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 5, 202110:01 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: I am AGAINST the proposed FPL rate increases 

South Floridians will be paying more as North Florida customer rates remain flat, all to continue relying primarily on 
fossil fuels such as natural gas. FPL and its parent company NextEra are already some of the largest and most profitable 
energy companies in the United States-but they want more. This massive corporation wants to take money out of our 
pockets and give it to their investors, while further locking Florida into dirty fossil fuel infrastructure. 

The price tag for paying for a livable future should not come with fine print that allows the utility's investors to further 
line their pockets. 
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